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  The Beginner's Guide to Writing Knitting
Patterns Kate Atherley,2016-03-14 Create custom
knitting patterns to share and sell! Writing
clear, easy-to-follow knitting patterns is easier
than you think! In The Beginner's Guide to Writing
Knitting Patterns, knitting expert Kate Atherley
provides everything you need to know to share your
projects with fellow knitters. This one-stop guide
includes concrete guidelines with lots of examples
on everything from pattern writing basics, to
schematics and charts, to handling multiple sizes,
establishing a personal style sheet, and more. The
book addresses the details of how to create
complete, clear and easy-to-use knitting patterns,
for any type of design, and for any level of
knitter. You'll also find details on: • Pattern
structure and elements • Formatting and layout •
How to go from test knitting to a final
publication • Online platforms, processes, and
good business practices • An introduction to
important copyright laws A basic pattern template
and resources are also provided. Whether you're
looking to share a project with a close friend or
your growing online customer base, The Beginner's
Guide to Writing Knitting Patterns is the
comprehensive guide that can help you translate
your project into a set of instructions that any
knitter can follow.
  Diary of an 8-Bit Warrior: Crafting Alliances
Cube Kid,2017-01-17 Competition stiffens in book
three of the 8-Bit Diary series, as Runt’s
training is intensifying! After the recent mob
attacks, the entire village decides to prepare for
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the next offensive. Fortifying the defenses,
tracking down a spy, searching for new alliances .
. . But Herobrine isn’t having any of it . . . Can
Runt increase his efforts to be one of the five
best students in school and finally become the
warrior of his dreams? With the help of his
friends—Breeze, Max, Emerald, and Stump—Runt will
face a peril greater than anything he has ever
known. With fun text changes, full-color
illustrations throughout, and shorter text blocks
to reward readers balanced with longer text blocks
to challenge readers, this book will get Minecraft
fans off the screen and into reading!
  Diary of an 8-Bit Warrior (Book 1 8-Bit Warrior
series) Cube Kid,2016-05-17 THESE ARE THE REAL
BOOKS BY CUBE KID! DIARY OF AN 8-BIT WARRIOR WAS
ORIGINALLY PUBLISHED AS WIMPY VILLAGER KINDLES
1-4. The first volume of this best-selling
unofficial Minecraft adventure series begins with
Runt, our 12-year-old hero, about to choose his
future vocation at the Minecraftia school. His
options are less than thrilling: farmer, crafter,
miner. But what this noob really wants is to be a
warrior like his hero, Steve. So when he learns
that the five best students in school that year
will get the chance to start warrior training,
it’s ON.
  Body Surfing Anita Shreve,2007-04-24 At the age
of 29, Sydney has already been once divorced and
once widowed. Trying to regain her footing once
again, she has answered an ad to tutor the teenage
daughter of a well-to-do couple as they spend a
sultry summer in their oceanfront New Hampshire
cottage. But when the Edwards' two grown sons, Ben
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and Jeff, arrive at the beach house, Sydney finds
herself caught up in a destructive web of old
tensions and bitter divisions. As the brothers vie
for her affections, the fragile existence Sydney
has rebuilt for herself is threatened. With the
subtle wit, lyrical language, and brilliant
insight into the human heart that has led her to
be called an author at one with her métier (Miami
Herald), Shreve weaves a novel about marriage,
family, and the supreme courage that it takes to
love.
  Shallow Waters Anita Kopacz,2022-08-09 In this
“captivating” (Harper’s Bazaar) and lyrical debut
novel—perfect for fans of The Water Dancer and the
Legacy of Orïsha series—the Yoruba deity of the
sea, Yemaya, is brought to vivid life as she
discovers the power of Black resilience, love, and
feminine strength in antebellum America. Shallow
Waters imagines Yemaya, an Orïsha—a deity in the
religion of Africa’s Yoruba people—cast into
mid-1800s America. We meet Yemaya as a young
woman, still in the care of her mother and not yet
fully aware of the spectacular power she possesses
to protect herself and those she holds dear. The
journey laid out in Shallow Waters sees Yemaya
confront the greatest evils of this era; transcend
time and place in search of Obatala, a man who
sacrifices his own freedom for the chance at hers;
and grow into the powerful woman she was destined
to become. We travel alongside Yemaya from her
native Africa and on to the “New World,” with
vivid pictures of life for those left on the
outskirts of power in the nascent Americas. Yemaya
realizes the fighter within, travels the
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Underground Railroad in search of the mysterious
stranger Obatala, and crosses paths with icons of
our history on the road to freedom. Shallow Waters
is a “riveting and heartbreaking” (Publishers
Weekly) work of ritual storytelling from promising
debut author Anita Kopacz.
  STEP Into It Anita Morris,2021-02-14 Life has
dealt you a heavy blow, and you're wondering how
you're gonna survive this time. Perhaps survival
isn't what you need. Could it be that this trial
is the catalyst by which you will be awakened to
something greater?Overcoming the trials of life
isn't uncommon. People survive and move forward
after devastating circumstances every day. Yet,
not everyone emerges from the storm equipped to
thrive in life.Anita Morris walks the reader
through a process of becoming transformed in the
midst and aftermath of life's storms. Using her
own personal stories of devastation, she provides
practical tools to help guide you through
implementing steps that lead to a transformed way
of thinking and living.No matter what type of
trial you're dealing with, there's hope. You are
only four steps away from embracing God's purpose
for your life. Will you take the journey?
  Urban Quilting Wendy Chow,2021-01-19 Perfect for
beginners, this quilting book features simple
illustrations and easy-to-follow steps that teach
you how to make up to 30 beautiful quilts in a
short amount of time! A comprehensive guide for
both first-time quilters and those looking for a
refresher course, Urban Quilting teaches you
everything you need to know about this timeless
craft. Each pattern contains instructions for
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three different quilt sizes, with designs that
feature bold colors and geometric shapes that will
stand out and look stunning in your home. Urban
Quilting includes: 10 quilt designs, each with
patterns for 3 sizes, for making up to 30 quilts
Beginner-friendly content, including everything
you need to know to get started Detailed
instructions with clear diagrams so you can learn
quickly and easily Insightful information on the
history of quilting and how today's quilters are
modernizing the craft
  Quest Mode Cube Kid,2018-03-13 There's no time
to enjoy his newfound stardom.To save Villagetown,
Runt embarks on a perilous quest far beyond the
safety of the wall. Between bizarre towns,
terrifying dungeons, and epic boss battles, Runt
must summon the hero within and say so lon
  My Pop-up World Atlas Anita Ganeri,2012-09-11
Watch the whole world spring to life! Budding
geographers will love to immerse themselves in
this fun, bright, fact-packed first atlas with
lots of detailed illustrations. Each continent has
its own spread, with pop-ups, flaps, booklets, and
sturdy pull-tabs introducing the world’s
countries, inhabitants, and famous landmarks.
  Guess How Much I Love You Coloring Book Sam
McBratney,2017-03-14 A coloring book to love to
the moon and back! Filled with enchanting pictures
from Guess How Much I Love You to color — plus
more than a hundred stickers. Love is a colorful
thing! Fans old and new, young and not so young
will revel in these intricate scenes of nature
featuring Little Nutbrown Hare and Big Nutbrown
Hare. In ninety-six pages of beautifully rendered
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images and words inspired by the beloved story,
the world of Guess How Much I Love You stands
ready to come to life with the help of some
crayons or markers, dozens of stickers, and a
whole lot of love.
  Originalcopy Michael Kargl,Franz Thalmair,2019
In the context of digital technologies, copying
data material is as ubiquitous as it is invisible.
originalcopy is an artistic and scientific
research project that illuminates the
possibilities of this phenomenon, and opens them
up for discussion with its own means - those of
the copy. The project concentrates on the tension
between the transience of digital technologies and
the way in which these technologies express
themselves in an artistic language of design and
materials. In so doing, originalcopy focuses less
on the results of copying than on the processes
that lead to these results.
  One Block Wonders Maxine Rosenthal,2010-11-05 1
Great Fabric + 1 Block = 1 Stunning Quilt! • Brand
new technique is all about texture, movement,
sparkle, and swirl! • Choose hexagons or octagons-
you're the designer • Easy random cutting! No
planning, no fussy cuts, no mess-ups • Simple
piecing with NO Y-SEAMS! Amaze your friends!
Maxine shows you exactly how to choose a large-
scale print, figure yardage, cut and piece these
drop-dead gorgeous quilts. Big pieces and clever
short-cut methods make these quilts go together
faster than you'd think. Choose one of two
projects or use the techniques in any size quilt
you can imagine.
  Cake Pops Holidays Bakerella,Angie
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Dudley,2012-10-17 Presents a collection of winter-
and holiday-themed cake pop recipes that celebrate
the season with such creations as Christmas trees,
snowmen, and candy canes, in a work that offers
detailed instructions on making the basic cake
pop.
  The Smitten Kitchen Cookbook Deb
Perelman,2012-10-30 NEW YORK TIMES BEST SELLER •
Celebrated food blogger and best-selling cookbook
author Deb Perelman knows just the thing for a
Tuesday night, or your most special occasion—from
salads and slaws that make perfect side dishes (or
a full meal) to savory tarts and galettes; from
Mushroom Bourguignon to Chocolate Hazelnut Crepe.
“Innovative, creative, and effortlessly funny.
—Cooking Light Deb Perelman loves to cook. She
isn’t a chef or a restaurant owner—she’s never
even waitressed. Cooking in her tiny Manhattan
kitchen was, at least at first, for special
occasions—and, too often, an unnecessarily
daunting venture. Deb found herself overwhelmed by
the number of recipes available to her. Have you
ever searched for the perfect birthday cake on
Google? You’ll get more than three million
results. Where do you start? What if you pick a
recipe that’s downright bad? With the same warmth,
candor, and can-do spirit her award-winning blog,
Smitten Kitchen, is known for, here Deb presents
more than 100 recipes—almost entirely new, plus a
few favorites from the site—that guarantee
delicious results every time. Gorgeously
illustrated with hundreds of her beautiful color
photographs, The Smitten Kitchen Cookbook is all
about approachable, uncompromised home cooking.
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Here you’ll find better uses for your favorite
vegetables: asparagus blanketing a pizza;
ratatouille dressing up a sandwich; cauliflower
masquerading as pesto. These are recipes you’ll
bookmark and use so often they become your own,
recipes you’ll slip to a friend who wants to
impress her new in-laws, and recipes with simple
ingredients that yield amazing results in a
minimum amount of time. Deb tells you her favorite
summer cocktail; how to lose your fear of cooking
for a crowd; and the essential items you need for
your own kitchen. From salads and slaws that make
perfect side dishes (or a full meal) to savory
tarts and galettes; from Mushroom Bourguignon to
Chocolate Hazelnut Crepe Cake, Deb knows just the
thing for a Tuesday night, or your most special
occasion. Look for Deb Perelman’s latest cookbook,
Smitten Kitchen Keepers!
  Boozehound Jason Wilson,2010-09-21 While some
may wonder, “Does the world really need another
flavored vodka?” no one answers this question
quite so memorably as spirits writer and raconteur
Jason Wilson does in Boozehound. (By the way, the
short answer is no.) A unique blend of travelogue,
spirits history, and recipe collection, Boozehound
explores the origins of what we drink and the
often surprising reasons behind our choices. In
lieu of odorless, colorless, tasteless spirits,
Wilson champions Old World liquors with hard-to-
define flavors—a bitter and complex Italian amari,
or the ancient, aromatic herbs of Chartreuse, as
well as distinctive New World offerings like
lively Peruvian pisco. With an eye for adventure,
Wilson seeks out visceral experiences at the
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source of production—visiting fields of spiky
agave in Jalisco, entering the heavily and
reverently-guarded Jägermeister herb room in
Wolfenbüttel, and journeying to the French Alps to
determine if mustachioed men in berets really
handpick blossoms to make elderflower liqueur. In
addition, Boozehound offers more than fifty drink
recipes, from three riffs on the Manhattan to
cocktail-geek favorites like the Aviation and the
Last Word. These recipes are presented alongside a
host of opinionated essays that cherish the rare,
uncover the obscure, dethrone the overrated, and
unravel the mysteries of taste, trends, and
terroir. Through his far-flung, intrepid traveling
and tasting, Wilson shows us that perhaps nothing
else as entwined with the history of human culture
is quite as much fun as booze.
  American Cocktail Anita Reynolds,2014-02-24 This
is the rollicking, never-before-published memoir
of a fascinating African American woman with an
uncanny knack for being in the right place in the
most interesting times. Actress, dancer, model,
literary critic, psychologist, and free-spirited
provocateur, Anita Reynolds was, as her Parisian
friends nicknamed her, an American Cocktail.
  Artificial Hells Claire Bishop,2012-07-24 Since
the 1990s, critics and curators have broadly
accepted the notion that participatory art is the
ultimate political art: that by encouraging an
audience to take part an artist can promote new
emancipatory social relations. Around the world,
the champions of this form of expression are
numerous, ranging from art historians such as
Grant Kester, curators such as Nicolas Bourriaud
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and Nato Thompson, to performance theorists such
as Shannon Jackson. Artificial Hells is the first
historical and theoretical overview of socially
engaged participatory art, known in the US as
social practice. Claire Bishop follows the
trajectory of twentieth-century art and examines
key moments in the development of a participatory
aesthetic. This itinerary takes in Futurism and
Dada; the Situationist International; Happenings
in Eastern Europe, Argentina and Paris; the 1970s
Community Arts Movement; and the Artists Placement
Group. It concludes with a discussion of long-term
educational projects by contemporary artists such
as Thomas Hirschhorn, Tania Bruguera, Pawe?
Althamer and Paul Chan. Since her controversial
essay in Artforum in 2006, Claire Bishop has been
one of the few to challenge the political and
aesthetic ambitions of participatory art. In
Artificial Hells, she not only scrutinizes the
emancipatory claims made for these projects, but
also provides an alternative to the ethical
(rather than artistic) criteria invited by such
artworks. Artificial Hells calls for a less
prescriptive approach to art and politics, and for
more compelling, troubling and bolder forms of
participatory art and criticism.
  The Music Advantage Dr. Anita Collins,2022-03-15
An expert in cognitive development and music
education reveals the remarkable and surprising
benefits that playing--or even appreciating--music
offers to children. The latest cognitive research
has revealed something extraordinary: learning
music and listening to music can grow and repair
our brains at any age. Here, Dr. Anita Collins
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explains how music has the potential to positively
benefit almost all aspects of a child's
development, whether it's through formal education
or mindful appreciation; simply clapping in time
can assist a young child who is struggling with
reading. It turns out that playing music is the
cognitive equivalent of a full-body workout. Dr.
Collins lays out the groundbreaking research that
shows how playing an instrument can improve
language abilities, social skills, concentration,
impulse control, emotional development, working
memory, and planning and strategy competence, from
infancy through adolescence. She also provides
real-life stories to show the difference that
music learning can make, as well as practical
strategies for parents and educators to encourage
a love of music in their kids.
  Art Lab for Little Kids Susan Schwake,2013-06 A
unique reference for creating fine art with
children through finding the student's own voice
and style includes playful lessons that result in
significant skill building. Photographs show
different results from different people using the
same lesson. Original.
  The Knowledge Illusion Steven Sloman,Philip
Fernbach,2017-03-14 “The Knowledge Illusion is
filled with insights on how we should deal with
our individual ignorance and collective wisdom.”
—Steven Pinker We all think we know more than we
actually do. Humans have built hugely complex
societies and technologies, but most of us don’t
even know how a pen or a toilet works. How have we
achieved so much despite understanding so little?
Cognitive scientists Steven Sloman and Philip
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Fernbach argue that we survive and thrive despite
our mental shortcomings because we live in a rich
community of knowledge. The key to our
intelligence lies in the people and things around
us. We’re constantly drawing on information and
expertise stored outside our heads: in our bodies,
our environment, our possessions, and the
community with which we interact—and usually we
don’t even realize we’re doing it. The human mind
is both brilliant and pathetic. We have mastered
fire, created democratic institutions, stood on
the moon, and sequenced our genome. And yet each
of us is error prone, sometimes irrational, and
often ignorant. The fundamentally communal nature
of intelligence and knowledge explains why we
often assume we know more than we really do, why
political opinions and false beliefs are so hard
to change, and why individual-oriented approaches
to education and management frequently fail. But
our collaborative minds also enable us to do
amazing things. The Knowledge Illusion contends
that true genius can be found in the ways we
create intelligence using the community around us.
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thought-provoking masterpiece, Anita Cube
Craft.jpg . This educational ebook, conveniently
sized in PDF ( *), is a gateway to personal growth
and intellectual stimulation. Immerse yourself in
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journey that promises to expand your horizons. .
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